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June 17, 2020 
Facility id # 5058 
 
Scott Randall Scrape M.D. 
The Wexner Medical Center At The Ohio State University 
410 W 10th Ave, Transfusion Service 
Columbus, OH 43210  
 
Dear Dr Scrape: 
 
This letter is to confirm the current accreditation status of The Wexner Medical Center At The 
Ohio State University.  The organization is currently in the midst of their re-accreditation event.  
The Wexner Medical Center At The Ohio State University remains accredited by AABB and a 
new certificate of accreditation will be issued upon completion of the accreditation event. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at 301-215-6586 or by e-mail at achenoweth@aabb.org  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne  Chenoweth 
 
Anne Chenoweth, MBA, MT(ASCP)CM, CQA(ASQ) 
Senior Director 
Accreditation and Quality 
AABB 
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